
  

 

 

WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

 
HAMMINGDEN LANE, HIGHBROOK  

 
NOTICE IS hereby given that in pursuance of the provisions of Section 14(2) of the 

Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, as amended, the use of 
 

Hammingden Lane, Highbrook, north of Upper Sheriff Farm is temporarily 
prohibited from 09:30 26 November 2012 – 15:30 28 November 2012. 
 

This closure is necessary to allow BT to provide new telegraph pole and new 
customer connection. 

 
It is anticipated the works will be completed in 2 days. 

  
Pedestrian, Residential & Emergency access will be maintained at all times, 
however, ALL other traffic will follow diversion route. 

 
The alternative route for traffic will be via TOP ROAD, HORSTED LANE, CINDER 

HILL, STATION APPROACH and vice versa. 
 
This notice will be effective for a maximum of 5 days from the date given above. 

 
Any queries about the effect of the closure on traffic using the highway or the nature of 

the works please contact the West Sussex Contact Centre on 01243 642105.  
 
Dated 23 October 2012 

 
 

 
Tony Toynton 
Director of Communities and Infrastructure  

 


